
  

  

 

 

 

 

 

Georgia Healthcare Group's nine month 2015 results are announced as 

part of BGEO Group PLC's results announcement 

 
 

 

Georgia Healthcare Group PLC ("GHG") announces that BGEO Group PLC (“BGEO”), the parent company of 

GHG, has today announced its third quarter results, which also incorporate GHG's results in the segment 

discussion of the announcement. BGEO's results are available on its website: www.BGEO.com. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Enquiries 

 

Nikoloz Gamkrelidze 

CEO 

Georgia Healthcare Group 

Tel: +995 32 2 550505 (5077) 

ngamkrelidze@ghg.com.ge  

 

Ekaterina (Eka) Shavgulidze 

Head of Investor Relations 

Georgia Healthcare Group 

Tel: +995 32 2 44 44 44 (4205) 

ir@ghg.com.ge 

  

  

 

Tbilisi, 23 November 2015 

October, 2015 
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